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The University of Georgia 
School of Law 

June 23, 1995 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

have just finished reading your latest book on the JFK assassination, Case Closed.  

Enclosed please find copies of my three most recent articles on the assassination. 

Please keep up the good work, and remember that there are millions of Americans who have 

had their eyes opened because of your important work. 

Very truly yours, 

Donald E. Wilkes, Jr. 
Professor of Law 
706-542-5179 
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